From: Paul Thomas < pmilton-keynes.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 March 2023 17:05

To: Luton Airport

Subject: Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request. Response from Milton Keynes City Council

Attachments: LUTN-02-Adequacy-of-consultation-request-v1-July-2022.pdf

Categories: EO

Dear Sian

I refer to your attached letter. From our recollection, the process to date has included:

- Non-statutory meetings with local authorities in June 2018
- Consultation on the Statement of Community Consultation in June 2019
- Statutory consultation in October 2019 which MKCC responded to, and our comments are set out in Appendix L.
- Statutory consultation in Feb 2022 which we MKCC responded to, and our comments are set out in Appendix M.

On the basis of the above I have no reason to suspect that the consultation process has not been adequate.

Kind regards, Paul

Paul Thomas

Director of Planning and Placemaking

To speak with me: 01908 252507

Milton Keynes Council | Civic, 1 Saxon Gate East | Milton Keynes | MK9 3EJ

From: Luton Airport < Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Sent: 28 February 2023 18:20

To: Luton Airport < <u>Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk</u>> Subject: [EXT]Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request

You don't often get email from lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated outside of Milton Keynes City Council.

Please be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking on links.

Report spam or suspected malicious email via the REPORT MESSAGE icon above.

Dear Sir/Madam